
From: Marcus Clapham  
Sent: 09 May 2023 10:47 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ferris wheel reference number 2022/3853/P  
 
The idea of a Ferris wheel in the market is gross and the placement of such a 

monstrosity runs counter to all architectural, cultural and aesthetic qualities in 

this area of historical importance. In addition, it would impinge on the privacy 

of neighbouring building and would add to the burden of the already 

dangerously overstretched spatial and transport infrastructures. 
  
This ridiculous proposal must be abandoned forthwith. 
  
Sandra & Marcus Clapham 
69 Gloucester Crescent 
NW1 &EG 
 

 


